
 
Hello Panel 58, 
 
Another year and another AWSC is here. I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season.  I am looking 
forward to a great 2019 and to seeing all of you there. 
 
District 6 has been pretty busy.  Sue outlines some of the things our committees are currently working on 
in her report below.  In addition to those things we held our first District meeting of 2019.  The main goal 
was to present and pass our budget for 2019.  I am happy to report that this was accomplished. 
 
We also felt it was important to bring back our district phone line.  Due to prohibitive costs and the 
knowledge that WSO has a phone line that can direct members to meetings we shut down our previous 
phone line.  Over the course of the last couple of years we have come to realize that there is still a need 
for a local phone line.  For reasons of anonymity, we have gone to mainly having only email addresses on 
our Where and When’s but this can make communication more difficult or delayed.  Also, when it comes 
to Public Outreach, a local phone number becomes welcoming.  We have also come to believe that a 
local voice can be invaluable to the new comer who is reaching out for the first time. Today the cost for a 
phone line is much less than it was in years past, so for these and other reasons, I am fortunate to say 
that District 6 has voted to reinstate our phone line.  We are currently in the process of getting a Chair for 
that position. 
 
Yours in Service, 
Sheri D 
District 6 District Representative 
 
 
 
Greetings from District 6, 

Another New Year brings on new ideas and projects for District 6. 

Our Alateen Chair has been communicating with the Charter School in Paisley. His committee will be 

visiting the school to view a documentary about struggling teens and share with the School counselors 

afterwards. 

 

Our District Event Chair in working on A Day of Workshops hosted in April. It will be exciting, so please 

keep checking the District 6 and Area websites for more information. 

 

Group Records Chair reports we have 37 active groups and 42 meetings. Also, we now have a Spanish 

group meeting in Oviedo. 

 

Love Gifts Chair has formed a committee to start making Love Gifts that will be sent to our Delegate at 

WSC in April. 

 

Public Outreach is still working with The Recovery Village for Al-Anon members to share their experience, 

strength, and hope to residents on family weekends. 

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at AWSC. 

In Service, 

Sue P. 

District 6 DISL 


